
 Bulletin
Updates from CoM re South Yarra Neighbourhood Plan

CoM Consultation pop-ups are  upcoming for MSYRG members and others in the
community may be interested in attending
The pop-ups are planned as a great opportunity for residents to talk to CoM directly
about their thoughts on the neighborhoods priorities and their ideas in more depth.

DATES ARE

· Wednesday 6 April, 3pm – 6pm at the South Yarra Senior Citizens   
Centre – Fawkner Park (this pop-up will be in conjunction with the FOGO* 
caddy pick-up station for apartment residents)
· Friday 8 April, 3pm – 5pm at the Domain Road shopping precinct
· Sunday 10 April, 10.30am – 12pm at Fawkner Park, near the Northern 
Pavilion

NB: these meetings are part of the CoM new initiative ‘The Neighbourhood Team’ 
launched in South Yarra a few weeks ago ( Bulletin sent 5th March).  Its aim is to
drive a more meaningful connection with, and a better understanding of South Yarra.
You can also participate online via 
 https://participate.melbourne.vic.gov.au/participate-south-yarra
On the Participate South Yarra page, you’ll be able to click through each section
under ‘How to get involved’ to:

- Explore information specific to Melbourne’s South Yarra
- Drop a pin on the map to tell us South Yarra’s assets and strengths under       
‘What do you know?’
- Fill a virtual postcard
- Contribute a story to the virtual community wall
- Complete the survey
- Make an appointment to meet 1:1 on Zoom or face-to-face.

Our CoM representative is Rei Chin- CoM Neighbourhood Partner – East Melbourne & South
Yarra | Community Development. rei.chin@melbourne.vic.gov.au

NB: * What is FOGO?: CoM is part of the Food Organics Garden Organics (FOGO)
waste project, through which apartment / multi-unit residents can pick up a free
kitchen bench caddy to collect their FOGO waste in to go into the green bins rather
than the general waste bins. This is an initiative to reduce food organics from going
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into landfill and divert them to composting facilities and other more environmentally 
sustainable waste management systems. Many South Yarra residents already have 
their kitchen caddy but this in an opportunity to collect one if your missed out the first 
time.
You can find more information on this initiative
here: https://www.melbourne.vic.gov.au/residents/waste-recycling/apartment-buildings/
Pages/food-garden-organics-high-rise.aspx

Other issues ?
Please don't hesitate to contact MSYRG  if there are  issues you feel we should be made aware of: 

secretary@msyrg.com.au

MSYRG Inc
28th  March,  2022 
secretary@msyrg.com.au 
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